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Amien Kacou

From: CBPFOIA@cbp.dhs.gov
Sent: Wednesday, March 08, 2017 9:36 AM
To: Benjamin Stevenson
Subject: FOIA Request Tracking Number Change for Request CBP-OFO-2017-030015 (to 

CBP-2017-030015)

The FOIA request CBP-OFO-2017-030015 has had its Tracking Number changed to CBP-2017-030015. This is 
normally due to the request being transferred to another agency (for example, EPA to Dept. of Commerce) or to 
a sub-agency to process it. Additional details for this request are as follows:  

 Old Tracking Number: CBP-OFO-2017-030015  
 New Tracking Number: CBP-2017-030015  
 Requester Name: Benjamin Stevenson  
 Date Submitted: 02/10/2017  
 Long Description: This FOIA request is in response to the Executive Order on Travel Restrictions and 

was sent to the Miami/Tampa Sector. It is requesting that all records be sent to a different ACLU 
contact. Please see attachment for full details.  
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